
Wrightson Ridge School
350 West Sahuarita Road

Sahuarita, AZ  85629
Ph: (520) 625-3502 ex. 2001

Mrs. Shelly Lizardi, Principal
Mr. Wil Arias, Assistant Principal

Dear Roadrunner Families,

In an effort to help with the long lines during parent pick-up we are going to try a one week

trial of opening our bus loop lane for middle school student pick-up only.  Starting on

October 17th at 2:10p.m. (1:10 p.m. on Wednesday) we will open the bus loop gate for

middle school parents to pick up their student.  If you have an elementary student AND a

middle school student we ask that you time your arrival appropriately.  We cannot have

any cars parked out on the street waiting for the bus loop to open.  You will need to pick up

your elementary student in the normal pick-up area by the library and then go to the bus

loop to pick up your middle school student.  You will not be able to pick up you middle

school student until 2:10p.m. (once the buses have departed).  Our hope is that this will

alleviate the long lines in the front.  It is very important that you arrive at the appropriate

time for your students. Please ensure that you arrive at the time of your oldest student

so as not to hold up the car line. Here are the dismissal times:

K-2nd grade: 1:55p.m.
3rd-5th grade: 2:00p.m.

6th-8th grade: Bell rings at 2:05p.m. but students will not be at the bus loop until 2:10p.m.

Thank you for your help with this trial run.  If it proves to work effectively we will continue

with it past the one week trial.

Respectfully,

Shelly Lizardi

Shelly Lizardi
Principal Wrightson Ridge School


